
03.01.2016

Tom Frantz, Chairman Emeritus of the Board of Williams Mullen, was featured on the cover of the 

March issue of Virginia Business magazine. The cover story is a long feature about the prospect of a 

Richmond/Hampton Roads mega-region to promote economic development, which Frantz is heavily 

involved in promoting. To read the article, click here.
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